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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
KASPER LAND & CATTLE LLC
3349 HILLRD S
MELBA ID 83641-5269

NOTICE TO RESUME WATER USE
Re:  Water Right Nos. 2-7109, 63-2712, 63-2955, and 63-3099
Dear Applicant:
On January 8, 2016 the Idaho Department of Water Resources (Department) approved
Applications for Extension of Time to Avoid Forfeiture for the above referenced water rights. One
condition of the approvals was that diversion and use of this water must resume on or before July
1, 2020. Failure to resume use of the water and to notify the Department of the resumed use
would be cause for the water to revert back to the state and again be subject to appropriation.
Idaho Code § 42-222(4)(d) requires the Department to send this notice, by certified mail, sixty days
prior to the date water use must resume. Enclosed is the Resumption of Use form for your use to
notify the Department of your resumption of use of the water rights. Please complete the form and
return it to my attention at the above address.
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (208) 287-4826.
Sincerely,

(%ﬂm\ M@f
avid

e Betts
Senior Water Resource Agent

Enclosure

c. Metropolitan Life Insurance Company C/O Metlife Investment Advisors



